
 

  

 

UMKC IRB Compliance Statement 

The University of Missouri – Kansas City (UMKC) Institutional Review Board, 

FederalWide Assurance (FWA) #00005427, IRB # 00000664, IORG 0000388, is 

organized and operates in compliance with all U.S. regulatory requirements related to 

the protection of human research participants. Specifically, the UMKC IRB complies 

with HHS Regulations 45 CFR 46, and FDA regulations 21 CFR 50, 21 CFR 56, 21 

CFR 312, 21 CFR 812. 

In addition, the UMKC IRB operates in compliance with portions of the Health 

Insurance of Portability Act of 1996 (HIPAA Privacy Rule) that apply to research, as 

described in 45 CFR Parts 160 and 164, as appropriate, as well as with the Guidelines 

of the International Conference on Harmonization (ICH) and Good Clinical Practice 

(GCP), as applicable. 

If you have any questions and/or concerns, please contact the UMKC IRB Office at 

816-235-5927 or via e-mail at: umkcirb@umkc.edu. 
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